

Division of Finance and Administration

A message from Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor Ronald S. Cortez



Dear faculty,

As a reminder, please join us at the UClub Social Hour this Thursday to celebrate the beginning of a new academic year. The Division of Finance and Administration will host soft drinks and light appetizers. Discounted beverages and additional appetizers will be available for purchase.

UClub Social Hour Details:

- Thursday, September 27, 2018
- 5:00 p.m. 8:00 p.m.
- UClub Bistro (801 E. Peltason Drive)

Please feel free to extend this invitation to others. I look forward to seeing you there.

Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor Division of Finance and Administration

UCI Division of Finance and Administration | With U • For U

Office of the Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor 454 Aldrich Hall Irvine, CA 92697-1025 (949) 824-5109